Kilgore, Kevin

From: Kilgore, Kevin

Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 5:38 PM

To: Julie K Nony

Cc: Lugman Y Watkins; Eddy Limon

Subject: Re: Invitation: From India With Love Screening

Thank you, Julie. I’'m at B2V in Las Vegas this weekend, but I'll take a look at my schedule when I return on
Monday.

Thanks,
Kevin

On Mar 15, 2018, at 5:35 PM, Julie K Nony <32016@Ilapd.online> wrote:

Hi Lt Kilgore,

| have attached some information about an upcoming event that LAPD is co-hosting with
Paramount Studios (below is a flyer/clickable rsvp). We would love to invite our UCLA staff/law
enforcement family and/or students involved in our upcoming days of dialogue or students that
you feel would be interested in attending something like this to further their education

on reinvigorating non-violence in America. | believe this would be an amazing opportunity

for students to see and hear the importance of our interaction and how we are constantly
striving to improve relationships. This film is only 40min (2min trailer attached) and we will be
hosting a reception / check-in from 6-6:45pm. RSVP is mandatory but can be shared. Please
have folks advise the check-in table once they arrive, that they are from UCLA. As

soon as our rsvp shows full the tix will no longer be available. This is a free event and the first of
its kind. We hope to have UCLA represent, thx again. We hope to cause a ripple effect
throughout LA with smaller viewings of the screening and/or open the discussion 60yrs later
after Ghandi and MLK paved the way for peace. Thx again!

Julie

p.s. | have cc'd Sgt Watkins (whom you know) and Officer Limon for any follow up questions as |
will be out of town.

Senior Lead Officer Julie Nony
Los Angeles Police Department
Community Engagement Section
Community Relationship Division

(0) 213-486-6000



